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In the article, “Experts Weigh in on Title IX Transgender Students Regs, Pt. 3,” featured in Akron

Legal News, Partner Sarah Moore addresses the unique privacy and recordkeeping needs of

transgender students for those schools that plan to grant the intended benefits of the Title IX

guidance despite the Court’s recent injunction.

To read the full article, please visit Akron Legal News.
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